



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: <u>admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk</u>
Website: <u>http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/</u>

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Friday 8th September 2023

Re: Welcome back/end of week 1

Dear Parents/Carers,

Hope you are all keeping well. Welcome back to everyone and a big welcome to our new families joining us this year in Reception and in some classes across the school.

What a fantastic first week back! Thank you so much for everything you have done to prepare your children for the return to school. They have come in happy, settled and ready to learn. Children have been engaged in lessons and working hard with their new learning. It has been wonderful to have an ICA assembly today celebrating the work that has been completed this week. Behaviour has been excellent and it has been so lovely to see children looking out for each other around school. The children should be incredibly proud of themselves.

Welcome letters/packs from teachers will give further information about what to expect this academic year in your child's class. Please look out for this on dojo.

Just a quick reminder of the voluntary one way system we have in place to help with congestion (especially during pick up and drop off). When leaving Cranham Drive, please turn right onto Standish Avenue and follow the road around. It will bring you back out onto Shellmor Avenue (turning left will take you back onto Stoke Lane). We would really appreciate it if you could help follow this system to make things easier for everyone involved. We are an active school and encourage children to walk, scoot or cycle wherever possible. If the full route is too far, please consider parking further away from school and walking part of the route. This would also help reduce congestion around school and improve safety.

Thank you again for everything you do. We look forward to working with you in partnership this academic year. Have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,

Steph Jenkins, Headteacher













